
 

Parish Office: Leonie Bird Phone 53018161     

Daylesford (Wednesday- Friday) 9am– 2pm    

             “We are a Child Safe Parish”                                             

Safeguarding Officer: Leonie Bird    

Emails: daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au & creswick@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

Parish Priest: Fr Gary A Jones- Also visiting Priest for: Wendouree & Ballarat North  

Parish School Principal: St Michael’s Ethan Corfee St Augustine’s Terry Brennan.  

Sunday Mass times:  Creswick 8.45am &  Daylesford 10.30am  

Country Church: St Joseph’s Blampied ; St Francis Xavier Chapel Eganstown Cemetery 

Recent Death: Br John De Bock -cfc  

Anniversaries of Death:                   
Creswick– Rae Keogh; Chris Rhodes;               

Marie Lewis 

 
Daylesford– Lionel Whitaker; Bill Shanahan;           

John Brodie; Paul Daglish; Danielle Sartori; Lorna Tatti; 
Martin Richards; Paul Walters. 

 

    

 

 

We would like to thank our 

community that continue to 
support us with planned giving 

and cash donations, it is much 

appreciated. 

If you wish to donate please 

contact the Office                   
on 5301 8161 and we can            
advise the best 

way for you to 

donate. 

 

Happy Father’s Day to all the Father’s, Grandfathers,         

Stepfathers, Foster Dad’s, Uncle’s and Brothers and for those 

who are a Father figure to us. We think of you on this special 

day and thank you for the joy and love you bring into our lives, 

especially those we have 

lost. 

We also say Happy               

Father’s Day to all our 

spiritual fathers and 

priests who guide us to 

our Lord and His Church. 
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A Very Happy Birthday, to the  

office assistant, Miss Mollie who 

turns 3 on the 11th September. 

Wishing Ann & Len Keynes from 

St Peter’s Parish a wonderful          

Diamond Wedding Anniversary 

on 10th September.  

St Vincent de Paul Drought Community    
Support Initiative 

St Vincent de Paul are available to assist those who 

are eligible for round 2 of the Drought Community 

Support Initiative funding.  Funding of $3,000 per 

application is available for farming households who 
meet the following eligibility criteria: 

over 18 years of age; 

live/work in an eligible drought declared LGA:  Benal-

la, Buloke, East Gippsland, Gannawarra, Greater 

Shepparton, Latrobe, Mildura, Moira, Pyrenees, 

Strathbogie, Swan Hill, Wangaratta, Wellington, 
Yarriambiack; 

be permanent residents/citizen of Australia; 

be primarily employed in farming related activity, ie: 

farmer, farm worker, farm supplier/contractor.  

COVID-19 has impacted the Society’s ability to move 
around local communities and so we are reaching out 

to our networks to assist us in promoting this fund-

ing.  Staff in the National Office are available to assist 

applicants who need help completing the questions 

for eligibility or who may not have internet connection 

or experience navigating online.  We know there are 
many families we have not yet been able to 

reach.                                                                        

For more information call the Drought Team 1300 

846 643 or go to www.vinnies.org.au/droughthelp  

Important Phone Numbers 

The outbreak of coronavirus COVID-19 

has impacted people in varying ways. 

Some people may be feeling worried, 

anxious and overwhelmed by the             

information. Help is only a phone call 

away. 

                                                         

Corona Hotline P: 1800 675 398      

Lifeline P: 13 11 14                                                                                          

Beyond Blue P: 1300 22 4636           

Kids Helpline – P: 1800 55 1800  

http://www.vinnies.org.au/droughthelp

